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19 July 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

School Skirts 
 
As the Student Council, we represent students within the School and do our best to resolve any 
issues that they may have. 
 
Recently, we have been discussing school skirts as the current skirt was ill fitting and not suitable 
for all body types. As the Student Council, we decided to find a more suitable skirt for students to 
wear comfortably. We found that many general clothes stores did not sell appropriate school skirts, 
therefore, we went back to T Kings, our uniform supplier, and asked if they had any other styles 
available.  
 
T Kings were able to give us seven different skirts to sample and, after asking a range of students 
for their thoughts, we were able to select three suitable skirts.  
 
As of the next academic year, these three skirts will be the only skirts accepted by the School. 
Obviously, trousers will continue to be acceptable. All new skirts must be purchased from T Kings 
and, as of January 2020, all current skirts must be replaced by one of the regulation skirts, the only 
exception being our Year 11 students who will be able to continue wearing their current school skirt, 
in line with our existing school uniform policy, until they leave us following their GCSE exams. 
 
If you have any questions or queries about this at all, please contact Mr M Wardle at 
mwardle@buckinghamschool.org . 
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
Student Council Team   Mr A McGinnes 
The Buckingham School   Headteacher  
 

Website:  www.buckinghamschool.org 

mailto:office@buckinghamschool.org
mailto:mwardle@buckinghamschool.org
http://www.buckinghamschool.org/

